
FEAST DAYS, MEMORIALS THIS WEEK  

Tuesday 5th  —   St Boniface  

Friday 8th  —  The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Saturday 9th  —   The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

OFFERINGS 

 

The retiring collection for this weekend is for St. John’s Seminary. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 

Please pray for the sick and housebound of our Parish. Due to the new data protection rules we are unable to have 

names on the sick list unless we have permission trom the person to publicise their names. Please let the Parish Office 

know in writing if either yourselves or your relatives and friends want to be mentioned in our sick list.  

ANNIVERSARIES 

Margaret Dunne, John Elliott, James Wiseman, Elizabeth Roberts, Charles Rogerson, Alice Webb, Emma Frazer, Barry 

Copaldas, John Kennedy, Mary Eileen Moden, Thomas Price, Father John Cremin, Francis Culligan, Francis Lamb, Amy 

Florence Webb, Thomas Muldoon, Sheila Margaret Atkinson, Mary Roath, Elenora Alexander, Donald Bird, Stephen Carrig, 

Kay Williams, Nora Willgoss, Henry Egan, Joseph McDonagh and Mary Brewer, Michael Bourke, Christopher Gray, Patrick 

Anthony Jarret, Modesta Divito, Sean McConvey.                +++  May they rest in peace  +++ 
  

 

Parish Prayer Group 

The Parish Prayer Group meets on Tuesdays at 8.00pm in the church for rosary, prayer and intercession.  All parishioners 

are most welcome to join us. 

Parish Office 

The parish office should be your first port of call for any enquiries including arrangements for all sarcrements (e.g. 

baptisms, weddings, funerals). Please email the Parish Secretary at parishoffice@stagathaschurch.org.uk or call on 020 

8546 4633. The office is open from 9.30am to 2.00pm Monday to Friday.  Could you please limit telephone calls outside 

these hours to emergencies only.   

First collection Gift Aid £489.46 Loose £400.84 
TOTAL £998.34 

Retiring Collection Gift Aid £56.50 Loose £51.54 

Kingston Street Pastors  —  Fundraising Quiz night  

Street Pastors Kingston will be holding a fundraising Quiz night, on Saturday 7th July, at 7pm, at 

the United Reformed Church, Eden Street, Kingston. Cost will be £12 per person (payable in 

advance) and a cold buffet supper will be included. Teams of up to 6 people, get your own team 

together, or come along and join a team, on the night. If you would like to join us, please contact 

Brenda Robertson on 07957 834 988 or email admin@kingston.streetpastors.org.uk. Cheques for payment can be 

posted to: Street Pastors Kingston, St Peter’s Hall, London Road, Kingston, KT2 6QL.  

Kingston Samaritans 50th Anniversary celebration service  

Kingston Samaritans are holding their 50th Anniversary celebration service  at: All Saints Church, 

Kingston upon Thames, KT1 1JP at 2pm on Saturday 16th June.  The service will last for about 

45 minutes. The local MP and Mayor of Kingston are invited and as many of their friends and 

supporters as possible.  There will be tea and cakes available after the service to give an 

opportunity to catch up with friends and supporters.  The Kingston branch was founded by the Rev Roger Wild of St 

Paul's Church Kingston Hill in May 1968. He had four deputies, one of whom was the Rev Christopher Blair-Fish who 

was minister of Tolworth URC.   The service is open to everyone so do please spread the word.    

KINGSTON COMMUNITY REFUGEES SUPPORT (KCRS) 

Building Bridges | Changing Lives 

YOU are warmly invited to join us for our Launch Event 

ON ~ Wednesday 6th JUNE 2018 from 18:00 Hours to 19:30 Hours 

          AT ~ ALL SAINTS CHURCH ~ 14-16 Market Place ~ Kingston upon Thames ~ KT1 1JP 

Refreshments, Information, Short Talks, Working Together, Working for Good, We want you with us too! 

CLERGY 

Fr. Vitalis Vaakwagh Kondo MSP — Parish Priest  

Fr. Julius Otoaye MSP 

Rev. Robert Beresford — Deacon  

St. Agatha’s Catholic Church 

1 Wyndham Road 

Kingston Upon Thames 

Surrey KT2 5JR 

Tel:  020 8546 4633 

www.stagathaschurch.org.uk 

parishoffice@stagathaschurch.org.uk 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday  3rd  June  2018  —  Corpus Christi (B)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Confessions:   Saturday 10.00-10.30am, 18.00-18.15pm and at call 

Exposition:  Saturday 10.00-10.30am  

Baptisms:  By previous arrangement 

Marriages:  Six months’ notice required - Diocesan rule 

Clergy Changes 

Sudden and unforseen changes in the Southwark Diocese have prompted the Regional 

Superior of the Misionary Society of St. Paul (MSP), in conjuction with Southwark 

Archdiocesan Council, to reassign both Fr. Vitalis and Fr. Julius to new positions to 

ensure that every Parish is adequately provided pastoral care. Therefore, arrangements 

have been made for two new priests to come to St. Agatha’s with immediate effect:  

Fr. Vitalis Kondo has been moved from St Agatha’s, Kingston to Ss Francis de Sales & 

St Gertrude, Stockwell to replace Fr. Ugochukwu Nnaji as parish priest.  Fr. Ugo Nnaji 

has returned to Nigeria. Fr Anthony Oleh is coming from St John the Evangelist, 

Gravesend, Kent, to replace Fr. Vitalis Kondo as parish priest of St Agatha’s, Kingston.  

The Oleh/Kondo/Nnaji move was effective from 26th May 2018.  Fr Julius Otoaye is 

moving from St Agatha’s, Kingston to St Peter’s Catholic Church, Hatfield, Herts, as 

assistant parish priest.  Fr Pius Asuquo Duke is coming from St Peter’s Catholic 

Church, Hatfield, Herts, to St Agatha’s, Kingston as assistant parish priest and chaplain 

to Kingston Hospital. The Duke/Otoaye move will be effective from 9th June 2018.  

Saturday 2nd 9.30am - 

  6.30pm Micheal Carey RIP 

Sunday 3rd 9.00am People of the Parish 

  10.30am - 

  6.30pm Lawrence Byrne RIP 

Monday 4th 9.30am Wellbeing of Claire Westcott 

Tuesday 5th 9.30am - 

Wednesday 6th 9.30am Frederick Parker RIP 

Thursday 7th 9.30am Mr S &  Mrs B Joseph & Mrs S John RIP 

Friday 8th 9.30am - 

Saturday 9th 9.30am - 

  6.30pm People of the Parish 



CHRISTIANS AGAINST POVERTY 

NEW MALDEN & KINGSTON DEBT CENTRE 

Are looking for a DEBT CENTRE MANAGER 
 
 

 
Job Title: Debt Centre Manager – 16 hours per week, £8,480 per annum plus travel and other expenses. 

Location: Mainly in clients’ homes; administrative work can be done from home. St John the Divine Church, 

New Malden, acts as the hub church for the centre.  Training for the job takes place in Bradford at CAP Head 

Office and post-holders are expected to attend occasional additional training and annual conferences. 

Skills and attributes: Applicants must have a passion for the poor and for evangelism, plus administrate skills 

(including on a computer), ability to work alone and as part of a team, and good time and task management.  

Applicants need to have use of a car; mileage paid.  Candidates must be able to support CAP’s Statement of 

Faith and core values and complete an application for an enhanced DBS disclosure. 

Full details: Can be obtained from Phil Hutchinson  –  philipcap48@yahoo.com   
Closing date: Friday 22nd June 2018 at 4pm. 

Data Protection Regulation 
A new European Data Protection law, the General Data Protection Regulation (“GDPR”), was 
introduced on 25 May 2018. This new law applies to any organisation, including our parish that 
manages and processes people’s personal information. We are now working on ways of ensuring 
that what we do with your information is compliant with this new legislation. It is a work in 
progress and over the next few months we will keep you informed through the parish website and 
in the newsletter as policies are put in place. If you have any questions about this please do not 
hesitate to contact the parish secretary.  
 
Going into hospital 
In light of the new data protection rules it is essential that on entering hospital you indicate that 
your details or those of your relative are to be passed to the Roman Catholic Chaplain. Also state 
that you or your relative would like the Roman Catholic Chaplain to visit you. Chaplains visit the 
wards during the week and provide an on-call service in case of emergency. 
 
Appeal from St. John’s Seminary, Wonersh 
This weekend we are holding a special appeal for St John’s Seminary in Wonersh who are seeking 
help with the cost of redecoration and refurbishment of some bedrooms, which have received little 
or no upgrading for over 40. Many rooms have threadbare or have no carpets, and curtains which 
are close to disintegration. Some of the beds and other furniture started their life in the Junior 
Seminary at Mark Cross which closed in 1970. The Seminary operates on a very tight budget, and 
there are no funds available for this much needed work, which it is estimated would cost in the 
region of £2,000 per room.  If anyone can help in any way, they would be delighted to receive your 
donations. 

Reflection: 

Christ’s love for us has been revealed in the shedding of his blood on the cross.  By this one 

act, Christ teaches, that to love deeply is to sacrifice oneself totally for the loved one.  The 

Eucharist is a constant reminder of this sacrificial love.  When he said ‘Do this in memory of 
me!’  it is not just the ritual alone, but the act itself.  His offering of his body and blood and 

our receiving the same is a ratification of the ‘new’ covenant.  The newness of this sacrifice is 

that it has been offered once and for all.  There is no need of offering a fresh sacrifice again 

and again like the sacrifices of the Old Testament.  To perform merely the ritual is easy, but to 

imitate the act is the challenge.  We constantly risk the danger of reducing the Eucharist to 

mere ritual.  Each one of us is called to enjoy a special relationship with Jesus and the Blessed 

Trinity by eating his body and drinking his blood.  May the Eucharist be for us the most 

efficient means of living as sons and daughters of God. 

Alive Publishing  —  The Loose Change Parish Bucket Initiative.  
We have started the Loose Change Bucket; we have a red large plastic bucket in 
the church porch to give you an opportunity to put any loose change in. This is a 
nationwide programme to raise money in support of Prisoners and Missionaries.  
Every penny, every euro, every cent, they receive goes to support outreach to 
prisoners, missionaries and people in need. Through everyones generosity they 
are able to send Bible Alive, Bibles, books and other resources which encourage 
and support them in their faith and ministry. Many of us have loose change – 

after a shopping trip, after a holiday, after a day out.  Some of it is in our trouser pockets, 
some of it in our purses and some of it down the back of the sofa!    Every Penny Counts. 
Every Penny Matters. Bring it! 
 
Gift Aid scheme 
The new gift aid envelopes are now available; In light of the new data protection rules, if you are 
part of the scheme, please do ensure you come and collect your envelopes from the Parish 
Sectretary.  If you are a UK taxpayer, we can claim back from the Inland Revenue 25p of every £1 
you give, at no cost or inconvenience to you. Setting up a Gift Aid arrangement helps the church to 
increase its income, which is much needed for the upkeep of the church and for the many pastoral 
activities in the parish.  If you would like to join the scheme, please speak with our Parish 
Secretary on 020 8546 4633.  A big thank you to all involved as the tax we can reclaim is a great 
help to the parish.  
 
APF Red Boxes 
It is time for the red APF money boxes to come in for the spring counting.  If you have an APF box, 
please bring it to Mass next weekend and leave it on top of the bookcase where the hymn books 
are kept at the right hand side (as you look at the altar).  Boxes that have been emptied are placed 
on the left hand bookcase ready for collection.  PLEASE ENSURE YOUR NAME IS WRITTEN ON 
THE LABEL AT THE BASE OF THE BOX.  In the past, some boxes have been handed in with no 
names on the base, so we don't know who to return it to!  Please let Francesca Gilbert know on 
phone no. 07813 777408 if you have delivered a box back to the church, but have not received it 
back. 
 
Sale of Books 
A number of books are still available in the Cloister.  Parishioners are most welcome to take any of 
them.  Any donations will be gratefully received.; there is a small box for donations on the table. 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated.  Any books left at the end of this week will be 
donated to a local charity/bookshop. 
 
Sean and Doreen Claffey RIP 
We will be holding a memorial Mass for Sean and Doreen Claffey on Wednesday 6th June at 
11.30am.  Everyone is welcome but please RSVP to the Parish Secretary on 020 8546 4633 or 
parishoffice@stagathaschurch.org.uk 
 
St Agatha’s Church Choir 
The next choir practice will be on Wednesday 6th June from  8 - 9 m in the church. We are still 
looking for new members! If you are interested please do come along and try it; if you feel you 
cannot commit to joining us regularly we will welcome people to join us for special services as long 
as you attend several rehearsals beforehand. There is no need to have sung in a church choir 
before and it doesn't matter if you haven't a wonderful voice it will improve with practice.  
 
Celebrate Twickenham! 2018 
Theme: "See I am doing new things” Isaiah 43:19 
A Charismatic Catholic Conference. 16  — 17th June 2018 at St Mary's University - Waldegrave Road, 
Twickenham, United Kingdom. For ALL - singles, couples, and families. Tickets for both days. One 
day tickets not available. YOU HAVE TO PRE BOOK! Unfortunately, you can’t just turn up as many 
weekends are full to capacity.  For further information and a booking form, please see the poster 
on the notice board, pick up a flyer at the back of the church or visit https://
www.celebrateconference.org/twickenham#book   

mailto:philipcap48@yahoo.com

